
To: 2022 North Dakota Shrine Bowl Players   
 
From: Bill Lorenz, Executive Director   
 
Included below are details and information related to the 2022 North Dakota Shrine Bowl, which is to be played at 4:00 
pm (11-man) and 7:00 pm (9-man) on Saturday, June 18th at Jerome Berg Field on the campus of Mayville State 
University. 
 
REGISTRATION - Tuesday, June 14th, 12:00 Noon – 1:00 pm, Agassiz Hall, Mayville State University 
 
MEALS & HOUSING - All meals will be provided (lunch will not be served on the day of check-in) and all four teams 
will be housed in Agassiz Hall.  
 
GAME UNIFORM - You are asked to bring $50 when you report. This is to partially cover the cost of your game 
jersey. The jersey will be yours to keep after the game.  You will be asked to turn in your game pants following the 
game. 
 
EQUIPMENT –Your high school must provide you with all football protective equipment, including NOCSAE 
approved helmet, practice jersey, practice pants, girdle pads, knee pads, shorts, belt, mouthpiece, and football shoes. You 
will practice on grass/field turf and the game will be played on Field Turf. 
 
ALSO BRING THE FOLLOWING:  

● Personal items and clothes - (you will wear your game jersey to all Shrine events) 
● Towel 
● Pillow & bed linens - these will not be provided 
● Swim trunks – optional 
● Extra snacks, water, fan, etc.  

 
TRANSPORTATION - If you drive a car to camp, you will be required to park at the dormitory during your stay.  
Players will not be allowed to use vehicles during camp. The keys will be collected. Violation of this policy will result 
in dismissal from the team.  All players must stay in the dorm until Saturday, June 18th.  No early check-outs. 
 
PROGRAM – Some of you still have not sent us a photo. If you want one in the program, we must have it no later 
than April 30th.  You can email it to: info@ndshrinebowl.com or mail it to: North Dakota Shrine Bowl, El Zagal Shrine, 
1429 3rd St N, Fargo, ND 58103.  (If you mail it be sure to put your name on the back of the photo).  
 
As we mentioned in previous letters, if you are playing Legion baseball this summer, there may be a conflict with the 
North Dakota Shrine Bowl and baseball games. You will not be allowed to miss any Shrine Bowl practices or activities 
in order to play baseball. We are asking you to be responsible enough to be honest with us and not pull out at the last 
minute or be a “no show”.  If you have decided not to participate, PLEASE contact me immediately at the email address 
or phone number above.  Shrine members across the state have worked hard to make the week very special for you, and 
we are confident that it will be a great experience. Please remember that you are representing your schools and your 
communities. The North Dakota Shrine Football Board members are looking forward to seeing you for the start of 
practice on June 14th! 

 
Check www.ndshrinebowl.com for current rosters 
 
Follow @ndshrinebowl on Twitter 


